
From: Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/7/2012 9:50:22 PM
Subject: updates???

http://www.wistv.com/story/20029699/report-more-south-carolinians-affected-by-hacking

Katherine,
I am concerned. See link above. Why am I hearing about this in the news?
Are you not sending out any further updates or did I not receive it?

My constituents want to get as much information on this as possible. Please share information as it 
comes to light.

Thank you,
Shannon
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